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I am a local resident and I wish to object to the Cottam project. I believe that the use of vast areas of farmland to build
these massive solar developments is wrong in these days of world instability and the need for food security is imperative. 
Solar developments should be limited to brown field land, housing roof tops, industrial roof tops and other inventive areas
as highlighted by the CPRE 
The destruction of hedgerows and trees used as habitat for numerous local mammalian and avian species is acceptable in
today’s wildlife protection laws. 
As a resident the thought of living in the middle of 4 massive solar developments fills me with despair and dread, the fear
of losing huge areas of countryside is morally wrong, this is pure and simple mass industrialisation of of our precious
countryside


